
 

 

Event affecting the Bank's financial results in 3Q 2024 

Current Report No. 24/2024 of 4 October 2024, published at 15:50 

The Management Board of Bank Ochrony Środowiska S.A. of Warsaw (the “Bank”) hereby 

informs that, in accordance with the change in classification of significant credit exposures, 

decided to create the write-down approximately PLN 34.2 million. 

 

Legal basis: 

Article 17(1) of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council 

of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) and repealing Directive 

2003/6/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council and Commission Directives 

2003/124/EC, 2003/125/EC and 2004/72/EC (MAR). 


